
 

 

 

 

News Release  
 

h@ms Marketing Services Co-op Celebrates Grand Opening 
 

Headingley, Manitoba, July 12, 2013  -  h@ms Marketing Services Co-op held the Grand Opening 

of their new Headingley Head Office on Tuesday, July 9
th

 from 1:00 to 3:30 p.m.   Producers and 

Industry personnel enjoyed Pork on a Bun and toured the new 4025 square foot facility.  

 

Headingley Mayor Wilf Taillieu welcomed h@ms to the community.  h@ms Marketing President, 

Brad Rodgers thanked staff for their planning and facilitation of a smooth transition from their 

previous location at 750 Marion Street to the new location.  The move was accomplished with no 

disruption of service to Producers.  President Rodgers further explained that the move brings h@ms 

out of Winnipeg and closer to their primary producers.  

 

General Manager, Perry Mohr thanked all parties involved in the construction project for a job well 

done.   Mr. Mohr stated that it was a difficult decision to relocate the Head Office given the history and 

nostalgia of the old location, which the organization had occupied since 1968.   Mohr went on to say 

that the new office has been decorated with black and white photos of the old facility along with 

pictures of historical significance that will remind current and future staff members of h@ms’ roots.   

 

For further information please call:                   Brad Rodgers 

       President  

       h@ms Marketing Services Co-op Inc.  

       1-204-685-2327 

 

       Perry Mohr 

       General Manager 

       h@ms Marketing Services Co-op Inc.  
       1-204-235-2234 

 

 

 

 


